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Brand New OCT

Theatre Renovation

Dry Eye Clinic

Marsden Eye Specialists is proud to announce
that we have obtained the brand new ZEISS
PLEX Elite 9000 Swept Source OCT. This OCT
is only given to clinics with a robust medical
research department, and we are very
fortunate to be one of the few practices in the
country with this machine. This machine
allows clinical researchers the potential to see
deeper, wider and in more detail from the
vitreous to the sclera in the posterior segment.
(image description: neovascularization
network in patient with diabetic retinopathy)

We have recently updated our sterilizing
department in order to meet new Australian
standards. A fresh coat of paint, new furniture
improved lighting, and flooring have definitely
improved our theatre's aesthetics.

Waiting and being prepped for eye surgery can
be a very daunting experience! We at Marsden
Eye Specialists feel proud that our patients
can feel safe and relaxed in our facility, and a
renovation helps reinforce our ethos.

Marsden Eye Specialists would like to give a special
mention to our orthoptic led dry eye clinic held in our
Parramatta rooms. Patients are given a comprehensive
assessment which include slit lamp examination, tear
osmolarity and a detailed assessment on our
keratograph. The keratograph is a comprehensive
machine that looks at tear break up time, tear film
assessment and meibomian gland photography to name
a few.

If you would like more information, please contact us at
enquiries@marsdeneye.com



Welcome
We would like to welcome Faraz as our brand new Marsden
Liaison Officer. He will be handling all our marketing and
social media channels, as well being a direct point of contact
for our referrers for Marsden Eye Specialists. 

For any questions or queries, you can contact him via email at
faraz.ahmed@marsdeneye.com
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Thank You
Marsden Eye Specialists would like to thank
you for entrusting your patients to our care.
We have new patient appointments available
every day and all urgent referrals are seen the
same day by one of our specialists.

We have office locations throughout Western
Sydney to provide easy access to the latest
diagnostic and treatment options, as well as
access to clinical trials for your patients.

PARRAMATTA
TEL: (02) 9635 7077      
FAX: (02) 9839 9518

152 Marsden Street,
Parramatta, NSW 2150

CASTLE HILL
TEL: (02) 9634 6364     
FAX: (02) 9894 9094

19/7-9  Barwell Avenue,
Castle Hill, NSW 2154

PENRITH
TEL: (02) 4731 1811     
FAX: (02) 4731 1670

295 High Street 
Penrith, NSW 2750

(Evans Street Entrance)

We are on Oculo

Marsden Eye Specialists are on Oculo. For
your convenience you may send us referrals
through the Oculo Platform. if you have any
enquiries please call us on (02) 9635 7077 or
email us at admin@marsdeneye.com

Upcoming
Educational 
Events

Marsden Eye Specialists pride themselves on their educational
events for optometrists and general practitioners. During the
challenging times over the peak of the COVID-19 Pandemic, we
tried to ensure we maintain the same standard of quality in our
educational events. We have currently adopted a hybrid approach
to our seminars where clinicians have the choice of attending in
person, or watch our specialists talk via live stream services.
Please email faraz.ahmed@marsdeneye.com  if you would like to
know when our next educational event is and how you can be a
part of it.


